
NOTICE CONCERNING NATIONAL BOARD  
‘R’ {Repair} STAMP 

 
 

Companies for which ASME appoints the ASME Designee to lead the BPV review may also wish to renew 
or obtain an “R” Stamp for repair and/or alteration of boilers and pressure vessels.  This Certificate and 
Stamp is issued by the National Board of Boiler and Pressure Vessel Inspectors, and the application and 
fee must be submitted to that organization.   Please see their website, www.nationalboard.org  or contact 
their Accreditation Department at +1.614.888.8320.  
 
The review of this certification may be conducted in conjunction with your scheduled ASME review, 
provided the assigned ASME Team Leader also represents the National Board of Boiler and Pressure 
Vessel Inspectors.   Note that confirmation of the inclusion of the “R” review will be sent in a separate letter 
from the National Board. 
 
 

If the National Board or a Jurisdiction appoints the ASME Designee to lead the ASME review for 
your company, you may ignore this notice. 

http://www.nationalboard.org/

